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Environment Committee 

 
 

Minute extract from meeting held on 22 February 2005 
 
 
Divisional Manager’s Report 

 
Members noted that Councillors Baber and Evans were potentially interested in attending the 
New Zealand Planning Institute Conference and will advise Councillor Turver within the next 
few days. 

 
Resolution 
 

 
(1) That the report be received and the contents noted. 
 
(2) That Councillor attendance at the New Zealand Planning Institute’s 2005 

Conference be decided following discussion with Councillor Turver and Dr 
Bradbury after today’s meeting. 

 
 
Councillors Baber and Evans said they would like to attend the Resource Management Land 
Association Conference in October. 
 
 
 
 
 




